
MICKLEOVER PRIMARY SCHOOL 
                        Vicarage Road, Mickleover, Derby DE3 0EY 

Telephone: (01332) 514052 Fax: (01332) 523860 
                Headteacher    Mrs Lynne Gerver 

 

3.11.16 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our topic work on the Ancient Egyptians, we are hosting an Egyptian Day for the 
children in Year 3. Our Egyptian Day will be on Wednesday, December 7th. During the day 
the children will take part in art / craft activities and in the afternoon we will complete a quiz 
based activity on Ancient Egyptian food, followed by an Egyptian Banquet. The children will 
taste and evaluate some foods, so please complete and return the slip below relating to food 
allergies / intolerances. 
 
The teachers and adult helpers will be dressing up and so we ask that the children do the 
same. Egyptian costumes can be purchased on Amazon but we do not set this as an 
expectation.  Depending on your sewing skills a piece of cotton fabric with a slit for the neck 
and arms works really well. Added to this some gold bangles or curtain trims / tassels/ gold 
scarf / fabric tied around the waist and some summer sandals and the outfit is complete. 
Hairstyles and wigs / make up are allowed on the day. You might want to download paper / 
card Tutankhamun masks or make a crown complete with Egyptian snakes or Gods – (a 
good rainy day activity over the weekend – it’s amazing what you can do with blue and gold 
card and paint!) We might then suggest that you keep the white tunic in a safe place and re-
use it for Y4 Roman Day and Y5 Greek Day. 
 
 
Could we please request a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child towards costs. 
 
Mrs Fasey and Mrs Fox 
 

 
 
Child’s name:________________________________  
 
 
Does your child have any food allergies / intolerances? (Please circle)       Yes              No 
 
 
If Yes, please state below which food stuffs they have allergies / intolerances to:  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Signed _________________________ (parent / guardian signature) 
Please return the above slip and £2.00 voluntary contribution (CASH ONLY PLEASE) to your 
class teacher by Friday, November 25th. 


